
Hello, 

Join myself, Rep. Noah Arbit, staff from Michigan Environmental Council, and the Michigan Department 

of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy, for a special evening focused on inland lakes. We will be 

discussing lake levels, boating safety, and water quality, as well as answering your questions. 

Date: Monday, July 28th 

Time: 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM  

Location: Portage Yacht Club, 8930 Dexter-Pinckney Rd, Pinckney, MI 48169 

 

This is your chance to hear from local and state experts, share your concerns, and help shape Michigan’s 

policy priorities around our inland lakes! 

Please contact my office if you have any further questions at (517) 373-7557 or 

JenniferConlin@house.mi.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Conlin 
State Representative 
House District 48 
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